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From: Eugenie A Jenkins
To: Grosvenor, Robert -FS
Subject: [External Email]Construction new tailings and waste rock storage facilities
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 8:56:13 PM


[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov


Dear Robert Grosvenor,


Why is this construction by Stillwater Mining allowed on National Forest systems land?  This is land that
belongs to the public not to a private mining company.  Additionally it certainly sounds like a polluting
enterprise.  Why is this even going to be considered?  Our vote is no, emphatically, no.


Thank you for your service to our country.


Eugenie Jenkins and Brian Holmes
Baltimore, MD 21210
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